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Return address:  Postbus 79092, 1070 NC Amsterdam Contact: 
 
To the residents and business owners in the SUD building 

Nanne Polwijk 

Reference: 

Date: 
20 November 2023 

Subject: No access to SUD parking garage on 6 and 7 December  
 
 
Dear resident or business owner, 
 
In the October Kop Zuidas newsletter, we informed you about the laying of an asphalt top layer on 
Gaasterlandstraat on Wednesday 6 and Thursday 7 December 2023. During these activities, the parking garage 
underneath the SUD building will not be accessible. This means that you will not be able to enter or exit the 
garage from Wednesday 6 December 7:00 am to Thursday 7 December 7:00 pm (latest). If you do not need to 
use your car between these times, you can just leave your car in the garage. If you do want to use your car 
during this period, then we can offer you an alternative parking space. 
 
Parking in the RAI-garages 
To compensate for the parking garage underneath the SUD building being temporarily inaccessible, the council 
offers you, as a resident or garage user, a free parking permit in the RAI-garages between Tuesday 5 December 
5:00 pm and Friday 8 December 12:00 noon. You can park your car 24/7 in the garages P1, P2, P3 and P4. 
Parking at the RAI is managed by means of number plate recognition, so you don’t need a pass or tag. 
 

 
 
 



 

  Page 2 of 2 

Zuidas 

Applying for a temporary permit  
If you want to obtain this temporary parking permit for the RAI-garages, then you need to notify us before 
Wednesday 29 November via the contact form at www.zuidas.nl/contact, with the reference 
“Parkeercompensatie Parkeergarage Wielingenstraat”. In your message, please provide the following 
information: 

• Name 
• Address 
• Telephone number 
• Number plate of your car 

 
Timely removal of the car 
If you want to use your car while the activities are carried out on Gaasterlandstraat, then you need to take it 
out of the garage underneath the SUD building before 7:00 am on Wednesday 6 December. 
 
Information 
Do you have any questions relating to this letter? Then please get in touch with the Zuidas Information Centre 
via 0800-5065 or contact@zuidas.nl. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Nanne Polwijk 
Stakeholder Manager Zuidas 
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